
FLOORPLANS

Candies Creek Farm

Floorplan suggestions with what typically
works best in the space! You may choose from

one of these or design your own in your
Planning Pod Client Portal!

We suggest 8-12 chairs per table
10 is average

Under 80, 8 per table
Closer to 200. 11-12. We do not recommend

more than 18 round tables



 50 OR LESS

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
ou

nt
ai
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2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

DJ
Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
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y

Bar Inside

Ba
r

Cocktail Tables

Dance Floor

Photobooth



50-80

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
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2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

DJ
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We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
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Bar Inside

Bar

Photobooth



100

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
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nt
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de

2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

D
J

Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.
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y

Bar Inside

Ba
r

“Horseshoe” Layout



100

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
ou

nt
ai

n 
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de

2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

D
J

Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
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or
y

Bar Inside

Photobooth

Bar



110-130

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
ou

nt
ai

n 
Si

de

2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

D
J

Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
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y

Bar Inside

Ba
r

“Horseshoe” Layout



130-150

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
ou

nt
ai

n 
Si

de

2 8 ft Buffet

6 ft D
rinks

DJ
Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
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y

Bar Inside

6 ft C
ake

Photobooth

Ba
r

“Horseshoe” Layour



140-160

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
ou

nt
ai

n 
Si

de

2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

D
J

Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
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or
y

No Bar/Bar Outside



140-160

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
ou

nt
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de

2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

D
J

Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
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No Bar/Bar Outside

Photobooth



140-160

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
ou

nt
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de

2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

D
J

Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
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Bar Inside

Bar



150-170

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
ou

nt
ai

n 
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de

2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

D
J

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.
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Bar Inside

Bar

Head Table



150-170

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
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2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

DJ

Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.
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Bar Inside
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200

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
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nt
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de

2 8 ft Buffet
6 ft Cake

6 ft D
rinks

D
J

Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
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or
y

Bar Outside



200

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
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2 8 ft Buffet

6 ft C
ake

6 ft D
rinks

D
J

Sweetheart

We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

M
em

or
y

Bar Inside

Bar



BLANK

Double Doors to Oak

Restrooms Kitchen

Double Front Doors

C
hapel

M
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nt
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We do recommend the Card and Gift table
be a 4ft set up outside the Chapel. This
allows guests to drop their gifts and/or

sign your guestbook before they sit down.

Bar Inside


